

## LETTER TO BRANCHES



No: 488/19

13th August 2019

**TO: ALL BRANCHES** 

Dear Colleague

## CWU HEAD OF EQUALITY, TRAINING, EDUCATION AND DEVELOPMENT

Following Trish Lavelle's decision to leave the union and after an open resourcing process and subsequent interviews with a number of external and internal candidates, I can confirm that Kate Hudson, Midlands Regional Secretary, has been appointed to the new position of CWU Head of Equality, Training, Education and Development.

Kate will officially take up the role on the 2<sup>nd</sup> September 2019 and I am sure Branches and Representatives will want to wish Kate every success for the future.

Any enquiries on the above LTB should be addressed to the gsoffice@cwu.org.

Yours sincerely

Dave Ward

**General Secretary** 



